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Secrist will build a community that respects 
each other, achieves academic mastery and  

prepares for the future. 

  

May 1, 2025 

May Parent Letter  
 

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Families, 
 
The end of the year is quickly approaching. It is baseball season, and we’re in the bottom of the 9th for our 
Scorpions with the bases loaded! Testing was completed at the end of April, and our Scorpions knocked 
it out of the park! Our students made significant progress this year and have worked hard to demonstrate 
their growth. 
 
Secrist finished strong this year, as our athletes closed out the Track and Field season with a trip to the 
District Championship—a big shout-out to Coaches Wilson and Linarez for their dedication to the team. 
Congratulations to the students for a fantastic season! Starting immediately, we will participate in 
basketball and volleyball in the first quarter of next year. Students should complete their physical packets 
over the summer to be ready. 
 
On Wednesday, May 7, 2025, we will celebrate the grand opening of our Verizon Lab. Later that day, we 
invite you to our Family Engagement Night (SPIN Night) from 6:00 to 7:30 PM. We look forward to an 
enjoyable and engaging evening with you. 
 
Students are required to return their iPads on Friday, May 9, 2025. Charges may apply for damaged 
screens or chargers. Please address any issues with our office staff as soon as possible. 
 
Additionally, please mark your calendars for another important event on Tuesday, May 13, 2025, at 6:00 
PM, when we will hold the Band and Orchestra Musical Performance. 
 
Promotion for our Class of 2029 is scheduled for Tuesday, May 20, at 6:00 PM at Santa Rita High School. 
We wish them all the best as they transition to high school and beyond. 
 
Thursday, May 22, will be the last day of school for 6th and 7th graders. Students are advised not to bring 
backpacks or other items during the final week of school. We will conclude the year with a Fun Day and 
Spirit Week. 
 
Wishing you a safe and wonderful summer! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Ms. Garcia 


